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Transfiguration of the 1019
August 6, 2023 TALK TO US

Pastor: Fr. Dennis O. Flores
dflores@rcav.org

Secretary:
ologhope®@telus.net
(604) 869-5382

MASS TIMES

Sunday Mass:
Saturday Mass of Anticipation - 5:30 pm
Sunday Mass - 8:30 am

Weekday Mass:
Tuesday - 9:00 am

: = ” g( Wednesday - 9:00 am
2 " MASS INTENTIONS
StewaraSblp ‘]{eﬂ ec“ 0” Saturday: August 5th - 5:30 pm

Marilyn Cabug (healing)
Sunday: August 5th - 8:30 am
Karen Ycasiana
Tuesday: August 8th - 9:00 am
Alex Colonne (healing)
Wednesday: August 9th - 9:00 am
Evangelista/Lustre family

“...then from the cloud came a voice that said, ‘This is my beloved
Son, with whom I am well pleased; listen to him.” - Matthew 17:5

When Peter, James and John heard this they immediately fell prostrate to
the ground and they “were very much afraid.” We, too, may respond the
same way when we hear God's voice. How many times do you become fearful
when invited to participate more fully in the life of the Church? Or, when

someone says something negative about the Church, are you afraid to (thanksgiving)
respond? Remember, we too, are beloved sons and daughters of God; Jesus Satur.day: August 12th - 5:30 pm
is there to help us, but we need to listen. Michael & Joan Ubas (thanksgiving)
OFFERING COLLECTIONS
‘Prayer Reguests

Sunday, July 30, 2023
Loose collection = $236
Maintenance = $60
Flowers = $10
Janet Doxie, Louise Dufresne, Norman Small, Liette Jauniaux Sunday Missals = $5
Also please pray for all caregivers and the people they care for. Regular Collection = $1007.50

Total= $$1318.50

Please pray for those who are ill or housebound
in our Parish family

Please pray for those who are deceased

Brian Lloyd, Ann Pesci



A Thank you to Fr. George for being here to replace
our Fr. Dennis during his vacation! May God
continue to bless you in your ‘retirement’ and all
. those who you come in contact with in your

N ministry! Safe travels!

PLEASE ADD THAT WEEKDAY MASSES
WILL RESUME ON TUESDAY MORNING

The First Anniversary of the Opening & Dedication
of the Sto. Nino Shrine.

Join us for the Daily Rosary, Novena & Masses starting August 17-25

We are thrilled to welcome Archbishop Michael Miller to preside at the
Opening Salvo on August 16th at 6:00 pm. If you plan to attend, please bring
your own lawn chair for seating and of course snacks to share with
everyone.

The Novena will begin on August 17th and continue until August 25th. Each
night will begin at 5:15 pm with the Rosary and Novena Prayers, followed by
Mass at 6 pm.

On August 26th , which will be the Anniversary Mass beginning at 4:00 pm,
we are very pleased to announce that Archbishop Jose Palma from Cebu will
be here to preside at the Mass. Please bring your lawn chairs again and your
own food if you wish to have a snack following the Mass.
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o, TOURNAMENT

The KoC will be hosting a golf tournament September 16th.
Starting at 10 am at Harrison Resort Golf Course. We will be
doing 9 holes and playing best ball, with some prizes to win.
Lunch will follow at St. Anthony's at 1 pm. Chili, beef on a bun
and salad.

$40 per person, or $10 if you would just like to come for lunch.
The golf is limited to 40 people. You can contact Gerald
Struys or Tad Seymour, or email kocagassiz&gmail.com

COFFEE

Huge thank you to all those who help with Sunday
coffee. We could use two or three more helpers.

READERS NEEDED!

We really need one or two more readers. If you are
willing, please let us know.

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
KofC meeting
Thursday August 10th @ 7:00 pm
at St. Anthony's in Agassiz.

CATHOLIC LADIES LEAGUE

We hope you're having a great summer
break, ladies! We can look forward to so many
new and exciting things in the fall! Our next
general meeting is Sept 1ith at 2 pm. At St.
Anthony's in Agassiz. Remember, new ladies
are always welcome to join.

CWL Word of the Week
ACCEPTANCE

The gifts we have are made valuable only by
sharing them with others. Your gifts are
gratefully accepted by the Catholic Women's
League where members willingly share the
good things God has given them. We can't
wait to meet you!

Sister Felicity Immaculata, Mother Superior
of the Order of Eternal Indifference,
sends you blessings on this day



